
Sacred Heart Church 

Mass Schedule: 
Daily: Monday—Friday: 7:30am 
Saturday: 8am  (Civic holiday: 9:00am)  
 
Weekend:   
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:00am  
 
Confession: 
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45pm 
 
CCD: 
Deacon Joe Juhasz 
mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com  
 
OCIA/Safe Environment: 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 
hugh@thecarlins.net 
 
Parish Office:  
Telephone: 610-865-5042 Ext. 3 
Email:ParishOffice@SacredHeartBethlehem.com 
Website: SacredHeartBethlehem.com 

Organizations: 
Holy Name Society—Al Dezubay  
adezubay@dezubay.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Steve Pfeiffenberger 
spfeif80@outlook.com 
 
Prime Time Club—JoAnn Crosson  
ubatapred@rcn.com 
 
Pro-Life—Veronica Azan 
marysonshine@rcn.com 
 
Music Ministry—Cathy Hageman 
610-392-5306 
bigdawg2@ptd.net 
 
Bereavement Support Group 
Paulette Vuchko 
paulettev1220@icloud.com 
 
 

 

“Glorify God, save souls, make saints, teach truth” 

           1817 1st Street 
          Bethlehem, PA 18020  

June 7 - June 8, 2025 

Reverend Frans J. Berkhout, Pastor 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 

Deacon Joe Juhasz 

mailto:mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com


  

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: Ms. Wendy S. Krisak 1-800-791-9209 
Office of Safe Environment: Pamela Russo, MSW, MS; P.O. Box F; Allentown, PA 18105;  
610-871-5200, Ext. 2204; prusso@allentowndiocese.org 
Diocese of Allentown Protection of Youth Policy: www.allentowndiocese.org  
Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service: If you have an allegation of abuse against a bishop, please contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse 
Reporting Service at www.ReportBishopAbuse.org or by calling 1-800-276-1562. 

Pentecost Sunday 
 

Saturday, June 7 
5:00pm       Dorothy and Joseph Fekula 
  by Debbie FaRannte 
Sunday, June 8  
8:00am       Lenny Mikulski 
  by Bob and Marie Yost 
10:00am     Holy Name Society 
 

Mass Schedule 
*Mass Intentions are subject to change as needed* 

June 9 -  June 13, 2025 
 

Mon. (9) Memorial of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
7:30am Marilyn Bachman 
 by Chuck Bachman 
  
Tues. (10) Tuesday of the 10th Week in  
 Ordinary Time 
7:30am Robert & Veronica White 
 by Donita & Tom Makin 
  
Wed. (11) Memorial of St. Barnabas  
7:30am Janice Stem 
 by The Fitzsimmons Family 
  
Thurs. (12) Thursday of the 10th Week in  
7:30am Ordinary Time 
  Craig T. Muff 
 by Barnet & Lisa Fraenkel  
 
Fri. (13) Memorial of St. Anthony of Padua 
7:30am For the Intentions of 
 MaryChristine D’Angelo 
 by Joe D’Angelo 
  
Sat. (14) Saturday of the 10th Week in 
8:00am Ordinary Time 
  Frans Berkhout, Sr.     
                           

The Most Holy Trinity 
Saturday, June 14 
5:00pm       Father’s Day Memorials 
   
Sunday, June 15  
8:00am       Father’s Day Memorials 
 
10:00am     Father’s Day Memorials 

Parish Office Hours 
  Monday: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: 9:00am-12:00pm 

Parishoffice@sacredheartbethlehem.com 
Pentecost: 

Commemorates the descent of the Holy Spirit  
upon Mary and the Apostles and is the  

birthday of the Church. 

Sanctuary Lights      
Candles are lit for 7 days. A donation of $15 is  

suggested. To have one of these Sanctuary 
Lights lit, stop by the Service Desk. 
 
                       High Altar:   
      For:  Priests, Deacons and Religious 
 
          Blessed Virgin Mary Altar: 

 
                   For: Anne D. Ardinger 
                    By:  John C. Ardinger 

Upcoming Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
Saturday, Sunday: June 14 – June 15 

Lectors: 
5:00pm         J. D’Angelo  
8:00am         C. Bachman       
10:00am       M. Skrincosky 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
5:00pm B. Losagio, J. Ardinger    
8:00am R. Fleissner, E. Melendez 
10:00am B. Freeman, D. Baranowski     

Upcoming Service Desk Schedule 
  Saturday, Sunday: June 14 - June 15 

Volunteers:  
5:00pm          C. Benner           
8:00am           D. Pilzer     
10:00am         C. Hoffert, C. Mahan   

Upcoming Counting Team Schedule 
June 16 

 B. Ganssle, M. Vanya, P. Pavuk, K. Kostenbader 
June 23 

 J. Kalata, B. Fleissner, J. D’Angelo, T. Thoder  

Sacred Heart Memorial Society 
All donations to the Sacred Heart Memorial Society will be 
used for the purchasing of items needed to celebrate the 

Sacraments.  
 

    
   For: Bernadine McBride 
    By: The Sentiwany Family 



  

Rosary and Devotions 
Join your fellow parishioners for Rosary 
every Tuesday from 6:00pm to 6:30pm.     
Please use St. Joseph Entrance. 
 

 
Next First Friday, August 1, Adoration  

Immediately following the 7:30am Mass. 
 

Rosary at The Birches 6/12, 6/26 @11:00am 

Knights of Columbus  
Bottles for Babies Campaign  

 
Knights of Columbus are starting their annual Baby 
Bottle fundraiser for the Cay Galgon Life House, 
supporting homeless pregnant women to choose 
life. Bottles will be available at all Masses.  We ask 
that you return the bottles no later than  
Father’s Day weekend, June 14-15.   
 
If you would like to pay by check, please make it out to 
the Cay Galgon Life House. 
 

For any questions, please contact  
Bob Boyer at 610-428-8314.  

 
New this year! 

A QR code will be at the Service Desk  
available to donate from your cellphone. 

 

CCD News  
While the weather is getting warmer, and the  
current school year is winding down, we are  
looking forward to the 2025-2026 CCD year. If 
your child will be preparing to receive the  
Sacrament of Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion, or Confirmation in the upcoming 
year, to insure your child is properly prepared to 
worthily receive the sacrament he or she is  
preparing for, Fr. Berkhout wants to meet with 
all parents and students after weekend Masses 
on one of the following date:   
 

June 7 after the 5:00 PM Mass;  
June 8 after the 8:00 AM and 10:00 AM Mass. 

 
We will meet in the pews in front of the St. Joseph 
altar.  While the meeting will be short, it is a  
prerequisite to enroll in CCD classes to prepare to 
receive the sacrament they will receive in the 2025
-2026 school year.  It is only necessary for each 
family to attend one session.  

We look forward to meeting with all of you. 

Pray for all those who are Sick or Injured: 
 

Emily FaRannte, Eileen M. Jakob, Ray Sullivan, 
Colin Jerome Boyce, Deborah FaRannte, Bryan  

Eckert, Tabatha Schreck, Chubby Figueroa,  
Donna Humphrey, Tom Morgan, and  

MaryChristine D’Angelo.  

Weekly Collections: 
  

May 31  -  June 1  $ 5,718.00 
 Thank you. 

CCD News 
As families begin planning summer  
vacations, we are also beginning to 
plan for the 2025 - 2026 CCD school 
year.   We offer instruction from grades 

1 - 8.  Registration forms will be available in the 
Priest's Sacristy after all weekend Masses  
beginning the weekend of June 7th. In order to 
prepare our teachers and order the necessary  
supplies, we ask everyone to have registrations 
form submitted by July 6th.  Please note,  
registration forms will only be available in the 
Priest's Sacristy after weekend Masses.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Deacon 
Joe Juhasz at mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com. 

     Sacred Heart “Little Lot” 
 

May Winner  -  Nicholas Chaikowsky 
                CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
Winning Number is the Evening Draw of 
“Pick 4 PA Lottery” exact match ONLY! 

St. Monica Ministry Holy Hour 
The next St. Monica Ministry Holy Hour of Petition and 
Hope will take place at St. Theresa Church, 1408 Easton 
Road, Hellertown on Tuesday, June 10 at 6:00pm.  
Presiding will be Rev. Stephan Isaac, Chaplain at  
Bethlehem Catholic High School and the Lehigh  
University Newman Center. Please join us in praying for 
loved ones who have left the Faith.  

For information, please   
email StMonicaMinistry27@gmail.com 

Fr. Paul  
Volunteer Drivers Needed 

Fr. Paul has arrived!!  He will require drivers, on 
an as-needed basis. If you’re available, please leave 
your name and number at the Service Desk, call the 
Parish Office at 610-865-5042 ext. 3, or email the 
office at parishoffice@sacredheartbethlehem.com. 

 

Welcome Back Fr. Paul! 

mailto:mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com
mailto:StMonicaMinistry27@gmail.com


  

Sponsored by The Society of St. Joseph of  

Bethlehem, License #25-4671 

BINGO WITH US! 

Where: Se-Wy-Co Social Hall 
             1 Kenny Headman Lane, Bethlehem  
When:  First Sunday of every month 
Time:    Doors open at 1:00, BINGO starts at 2:00 
Cost:    $30.00 includes 20 games and 5 specials 

Jackpot Bingo  
Sold Separately  

 
Adults 18 and over  

 
Food and refreshments  
available 
 

CASH PRIZES!!! 

FIAT DAYS 
Office of Vocations 

We will be holding our annual Fiat Days Vocation 
Camp from June 22-25 on the campus of Kutztown 
University.  Fiat Days is open to young women 14-
18, including the newly graduated.  There are a  
limited number of spaces available.   

For registration information please visit 
www.allentowndiocese.org/fiatdays.   

QUO VADIS  
Office of Vocations 

We will be holding our annual Quo Vadis Vocation 
Camp from June 22-25 on the campus of Kutztown 
University.  Quo Vadis is open to young men 14-
18, including the newly graduated.  There are a  
limited number of spaces available.   

For registration information please visit 
www.allentowndiocese.org/quo-vadis.   

2026  
Mass, Candle and Memorial  

Society Requests 
 

The calendar for 2026 will be open for your  
requests as of June 17, 2025.  We will 
be accepting requests for Mass  
Intentions, candles and Memorial  
Society.   
 
Please make your request at the  
Service Desk, or contact 

the Parish Office at 610-865-5042 
Ext. 3.   
 
 

    Most Reverend Alfred A. Schlert  
  Invites You to Attend 
        A Mass of Thanksgiving 

FOR ALL EXTRAORDINARY  
MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 

IN THE DIOCESSE 
 
EVENT DETAILS: 
 
Date: Saturday, June 21, 2025 
The Cathedral Church of St. Catharine of Siena 
 1825 West Turner St., Allentown 
     9:00am— Arrival and light refreshments 
         9:00am—9:45am Confession available 
           10:00am—Mass with Bishop Schlert 
               11:00am—Special Presentation by 
USCCB National Eucharistic Preacher, Rev. Frank 
Desiano, C.S.P. (Paulist Fathers) 
 

RSVP 
by Friday, June 13, 2025 

Maggie Riggins, mriggins@allentowndiocese.org 
610-866-0581 ext. 2022 

 
Please include the number of guests that will be 

joining you.   

Mass with Bishop Schlert and Enthronement of 

the Relic Image of the Holy Veil at  

National Centre for Padre Pio 

 

In an extraordinary gesture, the National Centre for 

Padre Pio is honored to have been chosen as the 

only location on the East Coast of the United States 

to house an authentic relic image of the Holy Face 

of Manoppello which will permanently remain on 

exposition. Join us for the enthronement of the relic 

image of the Holy Veil with Bishop Alfred Schlert 

and Padre Antonio Gentili, OFM, Capuchin  

presiding. Mass and Enthronement will take place 

at 12:00pm on Tuesday, July 15, 2025 at the  

National Centre for Padre Pio in Barto, PA.  

 

For more information and for background on the 

image go to: https://www.padrepio.org/events/the-

holy-veil-of-manoppello-image-of-the-living-face-

of-jesus/ 


